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PURPOSE:   
 
This bulletin provides parts background detail for the passenger side frontal air bag inflator  
safety recall on affected vehicles. 
 
Based upon a Defect Information Report submitted to the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration by TK Holdings (Takata), MMNA is recalling certain 2006 - 2009 Raiders. 
Affected vehicles are equipped with a specific type of passenger side frontal air bag inflator 
provided by Takata that could be susceptible to rupture, due to excessive internal pressure, 
during a normal air bag deployment event. This condition is more likely to occur if the vehicle 
has been exposed to high levels of absolute humidity for an extended period of time. 
 
Please reference SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN BULLETIN SR−16−004 for repair instructions.  
The recall campaign ID is C1604R. 
 
 
AFFECTED VEHICLES:   

 
Certain 2006 - 2009 Raider 
 
 

IMPORTANT 
Affected new or used inventory vehicles must be repaired before the vehicle is delivered. Dealers 
must check their inventory vehicles’ VINs on the Warranty Superscreen to verify whether the vehicle 
is involved in this recall campaign. It is a violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a 
new motor vehicle or any new or used item of motor vehicle equipment (including a tire) covered 
by the notification under a sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance is remedied. 

 
 
 
 

PARTS INFORMATION  

PART NUMBER DESCRIPTION Quantity 

CBXZS432AA AIR BAG INFLATOR 1 
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PARTS ORDERING AND ALLOCATION INFORMATION:   
 
Currently, there is an extremely limited parts availability; however, sufficient parts are expected 
to arrive in May 2017, at which time MMNA will begin mailing notificiation letters to owners.  
MMNA will inform you when customer notification letters will begin mailing so that you can 
anticipate the phone calls and demand volume. 
 
Some dealers will get a forced allocation of 1 air bag inflator unit.  Part shipments will be 
processed via the ‘R’ order type and will begin shipping on Friday, April 3, 2017. Parts are 
readily available and dealers may place additional orders via the MDL as necessary.  
 
Contact your local Zone Representative, District Parts and Service Manager, or Facing PDC for 
questions or comments.   


